Decerrtber, 2024

Merry Christmas and Happy New Yearll

We wanted to show you what has been happening at the Dream House
in December! Beside our regular activities, we were able to take a group
to Chocolate World. We rode the trolley and greatly enjoyed the all the
festivities!

We also had a Christmas Party Paint Night! Thank you to Jan Gardiner and
Deb Maher for blessing us with your time and fellowship!

We fave been able o give giffs fo many ntoms, dads and children all thanks fo your support..
Wlany ntore than we have even been able fo caplure in these ptofor!

The Joy of the season was felt so greatly
at the Dream House because you gave!

Christmas Paint Night




Dream House Kids -)

Christmas Morningl

Thank you so much for your support during 2024! If you feel led, please consider making an end of the year gift
to help us finish 2024 strong! We are getting closer with our building expenses with only $14k left to raise!
You can use the QR Codes below or the Donate button on our website to make a safe and secure online donation.
You can also give via a check using the address below. Thank you so much to all our supporters!

Checks can be mailed to:

The Dream House
1323 State Street
Harrisburg, Pa 17103

All gifts are tax deductible!

General Donation | Building Donation
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PA Dream House, Inc. F

EIN #:87-1985490

**2024 Giving Receipts will be mailed out in January! For any questions, please contact Anthony.**

Shannon’s contact information:

E-mail: shannon@padreamhouse.org Phone: 717-919-7442
Anthony’s contact information:
E-mail: anthony@padreamhouse.org Phone: 717-598-4033

{ www.padieambrouse.ong }




